

CATSHILL FIRST SCHOOL AND NURSERY



Gibb Lane, Catshill, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire. B61 0JP

Telephone: 01527 872913

Email: office@catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk Website: www.catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk

Twitter: @catshillfirst

Mrs Georgia Plant – Head of School Mr Paul Essenhigh – Executive Headteacher

Date of Issue: Tuesday 28th January 2020

FLOW TOPIC EXHIBITION

Dear Parents and Carers

This half term, as part of our Flow topic, we have produced some fabulous pieces of learning which we would love to show you. Therefore, we have planned a special exhibition on Friday, 7th February to show our learning.

The exhibition will start at 9.05am for approximately one hour and will take place in the



school hall. Entry will be via the glass corridor after all of the children have come into school.

We look forward to seeing you then and would appreciate it if you could complete and return the form below so we have an idea of numbers.

Many thanks for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you.

Mrs Jones and Mrs Stacey Year 4 Team

Year 4 Flow Exhibition

Friday 7th February

	Number	of adults	attending	the Ye	ar 4	Flow	Exhibition	on	Friday	7th	Februa	ry

Child's name

Class









